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Premier’s Review Panel                    

South Australian Museum  
Frequently asked questions 

Background   

The South Australian Museum (“the Museum”) is a beloved South Australian cultural institution, 

which generates passion and enthusiasm from a wide range of South Australians. 

The Premier’s Review Panel (“the Panel”) has been established to provide impartial, strategic, 

and expert advice, and feedback to the Government on the appropriate balance of functions for 

a contemporary museum to ensure it continues to deliver quality outcomes for all South 

Australians. 

What decision will the Panel make about the future of the Museum? 

The Panel will not make decisions about the future of the Museum, its strategic direction, or its 

day-to-day operations. The Panel will consider existing proposed change initiatives at the 

Museum and provide guidance and advice for consideration by the Government. 

Can I provide advice to the Panel on research, collections management, public galleries 

or other functions carried out at the Museum? 

The Panel will consider written feedback from, and outcomes of meetings with, targeted 

stakeholder groups. 

While the Panel is not seeking expressions of interest to provide advice on functions carried out 

at the Museum, you are welcome to provide feedback via email at 

SAMuseumReviewPanel@sa.gov.au.  

Will the Panel be meeting with Museum employees about the restructure? 

No. The Panel will not be involved in or engage in any employee-related or industrial matters.  

The proposed industrial restructure is on hold. 

When will review be finished? 

It’s expected that the Panel will make recommendations to the Government in mid-2024. 

For more information: E: SAMuseumReviewPanel@sa.gov.au 
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